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RECREATION ADVISORY COMMITTEE MINUTES 

Regular Meeting 
December 18, 2018 

 
The Recreation Advisory Committee held a regular meeting on December 18, 2018 at 7:14pm at the Municipal Building, 
Kennedy Road, Green Township, NJ  
 
ROLL CALL: Colleen McLean, Patty DeClesis, Brad Jones, Brenda Grasso, Yvonne Hernandez and Gladys Golder. 
Members present: Collen McLean, Brad Jones, Yvonne Hernandez, Gladys Golder and Patty DeClesis.  
Also present:  Kim Mantz, Rec Secretary.  
Members absent: Brad Jones and Brenda Grasso  
 
Approval of the October 16, 2018 minutes – motion made by Gladys and seconded by Patty. All Ayes. No Discussion.  
 
BUSINESS:  

1. Oath of Office – Deana Lykins was not present. Her Oath of Office will be read at the next meeting if she is in 
attendance. 

2. Member appointments – Deanna Lykins was appointed as a new Board member by the Township Committee. 
Everyone present stated their intention to remain on the Recreation Advisory Committee (RAC) for the upcoming year.  
Colleen Suggested having a copy of the bylaws for every member in January. Kim will make copies and distribute at 
the reorganization meeting. 
A motion was made by Yvonne to recommend Brenda Grasso not be reappointed for the RAC to the Township 
Committee and was seconded by Patty. All Ayes. Motion Carried. 
The RAC will recommend to the Township Committee Brenda Grasso not be reappointed.  

3. There is an application from a resident waiting for the RAC, she will be interviewed and if approved, appointed to by 
the Township Committee if accepted.  
 

ACTIVITY UPDATE: 
Trunk or Treat - The Trunk or Treat went well, the RAC will look into other possible Halloween events next year due to all the 
Trunk or Treats in the area.  
Gingerbread House Contest – The event was very crowded and used 72 houses plus almost all the candy decorations. This 
event will have to be broken into time slots or moved to the firehouse next year due to space issues. Houses are now $5 at AC 
Moore, some of the left-over money from this year will go to purchasing some for next year.  
Tree Lighting-There were about 200 people in attendance and the NHS Chorus was fantastic.  
Santa Letters – 43 letters were mailed out on 12.18.19 

 
MATTERS FROM RECREATION COMMITTEE MEMBERS:  
Yvonne will be meeting with the Seniors about the milkweed pods and later about composting.  
 
Upon motion duly made and a vote of all ayes, the meeting was adjourned at 7:40 pm.  
The next regular meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 22, 2019 at 7:00 pm. 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kim Mantz  

 
Recreation Secretary       Date approved: 2.19.19 


